Dear Editor of Acta Médica Portuguesa:
We herein report a case of a patient with pneumatosis cystoides intestinalis of the duodenum due to a previous perforated duodenal ulcer. Duodenal pneumatosis reports with good endoscopic documentation are rare since most of the previous publications refer to colonic pneumatosis. This is a condition that is important to be recognized and our case is well documented with typical images.
We certify that this paper is original, respected ethics guidelines and the manuscript has never been published nor is currently under consideration for publication by any other journal. If accepted, the paper will not be published elsewhere, in English or in any other language, without written consent of the copyright holder.
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We hope that these images can be considered for publication.
Kind regards, 
Rui Morais, MD
